Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

Region 111 ‘
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

February 1, 2023

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION LETTER No. 020 s. 2023, Meeting of
Writers, Validators and Language Editors

To: Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
EPSes
Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This is to announce that the venue for the meeting of Writers,
Validators and Language Editors has changed from the original SDO
Bulacan to Dr. Felipe de Jesus National High School because of the
scheduled activity at the Division Office.

2. All other provisions in the previously released communication are still
in effect.

3. For information, guidance and compliance.
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